
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

John Vansant 
Air Conditioning – Heating – Refrigeration 

913-645-4231  - 816-246-9487 
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

The summer of 2011 brought record-breaking temperatures across much of our region, consequently I had the pleasure 

of seeing many folks that I hadn’t seen in a while.  I appreciate everyones’ patience during this very busy time. 

Due to increasing tax and regulatory burdens, you may notice that I have “administratively” re-located my business to 

Henry County Missouri.  My hope is that this will allow me to redirect my energy towards serving you.  Please note that I 

continue to reside in Kansas City. 

Although strongly opposed by many in the industry, the Federal Government has now enacted Regional Energy 

Efficiency Standards.  These standards are slated to take effect in early 2013.  Uninformed consumers could face stiff 

penalties for failure to comply with these new mandates.  For more information, you can go to www.achrnews.com  and 

enter “HARDI, ACCA Fight DOE” in the search bar.  Feel free to call me with any specific questions.   

It is now more important than ever to have your heating and air conditioning system, cleaned and checked to ensure 

that it is operating safely, efficiently and within its manufactures’ specifications.  Money spent now may pay big energy 

dividends and reduce future repair costs. 

Please note that although every service procedure involves a system check, a complete inspection involving cleaning, 

tuning, and balancing is typically not included. 

I am always available to answer your questions and to help meet your indoor comfort needs.  I appreciate your referrals 

and look forward to seeing you in the future. 

John Vansant 

http://www.achrnews.com/

